
 

 

 

 

2 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

As your child moves into the senior school in 2023, we take this opportunity to remind you that there is a change of uniform for 

senior students.  2020 saw the launch of the new formal uniform which has been a resounding success.  Students see this as an 

opportunity to represent the school with a sense of Pride and Respect.  Details of this are below: 

Senior Uniform 

 

Boys 

White Glenfield College shirt 
Long, knee-length black socks 
Shorts or long pants with Glenfield logo 
Shoes – black leather lace up with defined heel 
School Blazer & tie  
Soft-shell jacket  

Girls 

White Glenfield College blouse 
Long skirt, mid-length skirt or culottes 
White socks with black band 
Shoes – black leather lace up with defined heel 
Black tights may be worn with shoes in winter 
School Blazer & tie 
Soft-shell jacket 

The soft-shell jacket is optional.   

The reason for this communication home is to inform our community and allow them enough time to prepare for the following 

year. 

As with all other school uniform, you will be able to sell this back to the school second-hand uniform store. 

New Zealand Uniforms has significant experience in assisting schools and communities when transitioning into new uniforms.  

They are happy to work with all families and answer any questions that you may have, including offering information about 

their savings scheme (The Uniform Club) which allows you to save towards your new uniform items.  

We thank you for your support with this as we look at helping our college and students fulfill their potential. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul McKinley 

Principal 


